
 

Copy of the Letter No.SP3-31906/75 dated 14.8.1975 from the Chief Conservator of 

Forests, Trivandrum to All Conservators of Forests and Divisional Forests officers. 

 

Sub:  Extraction of bamboos -restriction on felling - instructions issued. 

 

Ref:   1. This offices letter No.C3.16208/70dated 28.12.1974. 

2.  This office No. C3.43192/74 dated 30.10.1974. 

 

 I am to inform you that the period for working bamboos coupes should be 

from 1st September to 31st May every year.  The sale notices should specify this and 

clearly state that no felling will be allowed during the months of June, July and 

August. 

 

    `                                              Yours faithfully, 

                                                                                              

 

 

                                                                                                  Sd/- 

                                                                           For Chief Conservator of Forests. 

 

 

 

Endt on G.Dis (GH)16829/75 dated 1..9..75. 

 

Copy to all contract section in this office. 

 

Copy to S.S. and A.A. 

 

 

 

 

                      for Conservator of Forests, 

                                                                                                     Trichur.   


